
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/25/2014 4:55:03 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: DIMP meeting on 2/21/14 

Cool on the 50k! Thanks Ken. 

From: Bruno, Kenneth [mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 3:19 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: DIMP meeting on 2/21/14 

Okay - thanks Laura. Also - regarding the remaining Overland funds usage - I estimate $50,000 to 
complete the knowledge transfer element. 

Kenneth Bruno 

Supervisor - Risk Assessment Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: (415) 703-5265 

Cell: (415) 852-2936 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pge.com1 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 2:18 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
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Subject: Re: DIMP meeting on 2/21/14 

Will do Ken — need to track them down. 

From: Bruno, Kenneth fmailto:keniieth.briino@cpyc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2014 01:36 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Cc: Haine, Steven K. <steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: DIMP meeting on 2/21/14 

Hi Laura I hope you're doing well 
last Friday 2/21/14, I believe [Redacted was the person writing down the requests. Can you send 
me a copy of what he wrote down to ensure consistency with our notes? Thanks, 

Kenneth Bruno 

Supervisor - Risk Assessment Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Office: (415) 703-5265 

Cell: (415) 852-2936 
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